
NHPC continues to support young people in the Nachtigal project area

Nachtigal, at the heart of Cameroon’s sustainable development 

FLASH INFO

NUMBER 205 11 SEPTEMBER 2024NHPC NEWSLETTER

NACHTIGAL HYDRO POWER COMPANY (NHPC)

1 0 6 7  B i s ,  R u e  1 7 5 0 - N o u v e l l e  R o u t e  d e  B a s t o s ,  Y a o u n d é  I  B o i t e  P o s t a l e  3 5 5 4 3

infos@nhpc.cm I Tél : (237) 691 15 83 71 I www.nhpc.cm

Football holiday championships organized in the

Nachtigal project area

For the fourth time since 2021, NHPC has sponsored 

the holiday football championships organized by the 

councils of the Nachtigal project area. 

From July 27th to September 7th, 2024, the localities of 

Mbandjock, Batchenga, Ntui, Obala, Sa'a and Ebebda 

have each welcome their tournaments. From players to 

supporters, including administrative and traditional 

authorities, this major annual event mobilized more 

than 2000 people from the Nachtigal project area.

As an official sponsor, NHPC provided all the teams, 

their technical staff and referees with sports uniforms, 

provided all the sports equipment necessary for the 

organization of the matches (balls, whistles, 

stopwatches, refereeing cards, medals, trophies, etc.) 

and refreshments and promoted the championships 

through communication supports.

Sport, a lever for the promotion of youth

Sport, and specifically football, which is very popular in 

Cameroon, had been identified in socio-economic 

surveys carried out in 2019 as a vector of social 

cohesion. The sponsorship of the holiday football 

championships was then immediately included in the 

youth promotion programme set up by NHPC as part of 

its Local Economic Development Action Plan (“PADEL” 

in French).

This programme that was launched in 2021 and ends 

this year includes besides championships’ organization 

other activities such as the construction of community 

homes to host social events, the financial or material 

support for youth associations and the support for 

socio-cultural events organized by the local populations.

Through the “PADEL”, NHPC is committed to supporting 

young people in the Nachtigal project area and making 

them actors in the economic development of their 

respective territories. 

Final of Sa’a’s Championship «Championnat de Redynamisation Sa’a 2024»

Trophy handover to the winner of the Festy Foot Batchenga’s championship  

in the presence of the deputy sub-divisional officer of Batchenga 
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